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Public Input Forum on
Prescott Park Master Plan to be Held

PORTSMOUTH, NH – The Mayor’s Blue Ribbon Committee on the Prescott Park Master Plan will

host a public input forum on Wednesday, January 11th at 7:00 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley Counlllcil

Chambers. The forum will be televised on the City’s Government Channel 22nd.

This public forum will feature a presentation of the draft Recommendations of the Blue Ribbon

Committee including governance recommendations and the proposed Master Plan for the future physical

development of Prescott Park.

This forum is the latest in a series of public input opportunities which have been a feature of the

Committee’s work which began in February of 2016.  Presentation and background materials for the

Committee’s work can be found at on the City’s Prescott Park Master Plan website

(http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/PrescottParkMasterPlan.html), which can be reached via the

City’s main page at www.cityofportsmouth.com. Members of the public who are not able to attend on

this date are able to submit public comments to the Committee via the comment form on the Master Plan

Project website.


